
Please support HB 2739. We must stop the spread of GMO crops and the 
poisoning of our lands by millions of pounds of pesticides. Agriculture in the 

US is being destroyed by companies like Monsanto and the health of our 
environment and of people is also being destroyed. I eat and grow organics and 

I am appalled by the growth of unhealthy and lethal foods being sold to people 
on the US. Don't let Oregon agriculture be destroyed. Call a halt to the damage 
being done by big industry. 
 


